UG-230968
@ PUGET SOUND ENERGY

Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

Received

December 20, 2023 Records Management
Dec 20, 2023

Filed Via Web Portal

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503

Re: Docket UG-230968 (Advice No. 2023-56)
PSE’s Natural Gas Tariff Filing — Do Not Redocket

Dear Executive Director Hunter:

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UG-230968 a
replacement Gas Tariff Sheets attachment file as a substitution for the Gas Tariff Sheets
attachment file that accompanied its December 19, 2023 substitute filing, submitted under
Advice No. 2023-56. This replacement removes a blank sheet that was inadvertently created in
the attachment file.

Please contact Veronica Martin at veronica.martin@pse.com for additional information about
this filing. If you have any other questions, please contact me at birud.jhaveri@pse.com.

Sincerely,

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri

Birud D. Jhaveri

Director, Regulatory Affairs
Puget Sound Energy

PO Box 97034, BEL10W
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie
Ed Finklea, AWEC

Attachment:
Natural Gas Tariff Sheets Replacement File
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